
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNIQUE 

Early Office Closure Notice – Monday 11 November 2024 

The ICT Authority (ICTA) wishes to inform the public, licence holders and all 

stakeholders that its office will exceptionally operate with a skeleton staff and 

will close at 12:00 hrs on Monday 11 November 2024. 

All online platforms of the Authority remain operational and we will still be 

reachable on the phone (211 5333) up to 16:00 hrs and by email on 

‘info@icta.mu’. 

We regret inconveniences caused and rely on your understanding. 

       8 November 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 


